
Notice  is  hereby  given  that
Island  Avenue  Holdings,  LLC
and LOC9, LLC have submitted
a  Final  Report  to  the
Department of Environmental
Protection,  Southwest
Regional  Office.  The  Final
Report  describes  remedial
measures  and  demonstrates
attainment of the site-specific
and  statewide  health
standards for a site located at
1700  Island  Avenue,
Pittsburgh, Allegheny County,
PA 15233. This notice is made
under  the  provision  of  the
Land  Recycling  and
Environmental  Remediation
Standards Act, the Act of May
19, 1995, P.L. #4, No. 2.


